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Comments: I strongly disagree with the proposed expansion of the Holland Lake Lodge. 

The area is extremely sensitive to wildlife, plants and most important water. Not to mention endangered species. 

This expansion would increase human activity is an already overused recreation site. The area grass and plants

appear overgrazed and beaten down as a result of foot travel in its present state let alone tripling (or more) the

amount of human activity. 

Building a site that large would require more water for sceptic and consumption and the present sceptic system is

at full capacity not to mention the effects of drought years in the future. To handle that much sewage would

require a large scale water treatment plant 

I recommend a full environmental impact study allowing time for interested parties to participate. Local outfitters

will also be impacted financially and feeling overcrowded.  

Due to the short notice to comment I haven't had time to collect data for attachments.

 

Michael J Casey 


